








" Minutes: March 26, 2014 - Continued 4

Public Input

Doug Cooper asked the commission if they can provide airport users notification when ID badges
are about to expire. He has had a couple of friends come to the airport to discover that their
badges had expired and not been able to get through the gates. Doug stated that he get notices
from the Registry of MV, NRA, EAA, AOPA and other places when his memberships and
registrations are about to expire and asks that the commission do the same for ID badges and that it
would be a great courtesy to the airport users by way of automatic renewal or post card notification
so that the airport users are not caught by surprise. Dan reported that he has over 500 ID badges in
our system. Burton stated that would be about $250.00/year to send out post cards. Discussion
followed and Dan noted to have automatic renewal and have some people decide not to renew
creates unnecessary work. Charlie suggests that Dan put notices in the newsletter reminding
neople to periodically check the expiration date on your ID badges. Dan stated that he has done

hat on several occasions over the past year. Badges are good for 3 years and most are renewable
on a persons’ birthday, but not all are like that. Fred stated that we are adults, we should be acting
as adults and taking responsibility for what each of us needs to do. Burton is going to look into
programming and sending e-mail notices.

Burton: motions to adjourn at 7:45. Jan: seconds. All in favor, unanimous. So voted.

Next m-~~“'ng April 30, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the Leonard F. Rose SRE Building.

individuals with disabllities, who require assistance or special
arrangements to attend, please contact the Alrport Manager at 508-
821-2973. We request that you provide a 48 hour notice so that the
proper arrangements may be made.









